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03/10/2024  12:43:082024/3805/P APP Eric & Sandra 

Deakins

We have just received a note through the door from the applicants surveyor asking us if we had concerns 

about the building work and party walls. 

While we do not wish to make any difficulties for a neighbour as long as there is no adverse effect on our 

property, we were concerned to see after then going to the council website that the application states that the 

homeowner has discussed the proposed plans with the neighbours on either side of the property who have 

expressed no concerns with the scheme. This is not accurate.The first we heard about this was from the 

Surveyors in the last week. 

The property is also stated to be terraced but is not joined to our property.

The application also stated that “the properties either side have benefited from a range of developmental 

changes over the years” This is not accurate, 36 Murray Mews has had no structural changes since it was 

completed. 

Regards 

Sandra & Eric Deakins
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